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Dear Inquiry Members, 
 
I feel very strongly that political donations are undermining the  
democratic process in NSW. If political parties don't support this  
point of view then they are supporting corruption and ultimately,  
tyranny. While this may be to their advantage in the short term it  
will engender disillusionment and apathy in the medium term and  
probably violence in the long term. In State politics disillusionment  
has set in so before it gets worse please limit the way in which  
individuals and organizations deliver money and favours to  
politicians and political parties. I want to see government of the  
people by the people for the people not government of the poor by the  
influential for the wealthy. 
 
Regards 
 
Fergus Fricke 


